
 
 

IMPORTANT MEMORANDUM TO ALL IBEW AND ECAO MEMBERS 

 

Staying Vigilant on Construction Sites to Stop the Spread of COVID-19 

 

Thank you to all IBEW and ECAO members for all you have done to this point in our fight 

against COVID-19!  Your commitment, diligence, and awareness have been an 

inspiration to our industry, other sectors, and Ontario! 

 

This is not, however, a time to relax.  We are all still battling the pandemic.  So, while 

construction has now fully opened in the Province; please continue your tremendous 

efforts to curb the spread.  Stay vigilant, stay safe, and stay well. 

 

Take care of others and take care of yourself. 

 

James Barry      Graeme Aitken 

Executive Secretary Treasurer    Executive Director 

IBEW CCO      ECAO 


